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PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

We are off to a great start with the Party theme night being a big success 
even with the regrettable food shortage. You would think buying about 20 
more servings than tickets sold would work. Apologies to those affected. I 
guess those in the front of the serving line were really hungry. We have a 
plan in mind to keep that from happening again. 


The “Dance Crew” is taking shape. Look for them at our dance events in 
the ballroom. These men will be moving around the room looking for 
someone to dance with, so give them a try. And if a lady wants, she is 
welcome to ask a member of the Crew for a dance. They will be readily 
identifiable.


I have appointed Nancy Tinsley to the Membership Chair position on the 
board. The board unanimously approved this action.


Please visit our web site to see what’s planned this year. Also, the Board is 
interested in hearing from you. Give us your suggestions.


Jim Hester

jimhester@hester.ws 
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NO WORK/ALL PLAY 

Congratulations to Joy Webster, the lucky recipient of the Grand Prize 
awarded at the No Work/All Play event held in January.


SUPER BOWL SUNDAY


Ticket sales for the SOLOS Super Bowl Party on February 3rd have closed. 
If you missed getting a ticket or you have a ticket to sell, please contact me 
at nt06sct@gmail.com and your name will be placed on the Buy/Sell 
Waitlist. If you buy or sell a ticket on your own, please contact me so your 
name can be added to or removed from the check-in list.  
Nancy Tinsl 
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SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS


The Chain Gang


Lunch at BJ's Brewhouse
BJ's began in California in 1978 and is now operating in most States. It began as a craft 
beer and pizza place, but now has a formidable menu of choices for lunch or dinner. On 
February 26, we will travel down I-35 to Round Rock and see what we think of their 
food. If you are a member of the SIG, you will get an email with more information in a 
week or so. You need to register on the Chain Gang Calendar to accompany us. Your 
contact is Pam Werner, pwerner@me.com or 512-240-5140.

Line Dancing

Solos Line Dance has resumed on Tuesdays in the Walberg/Jarrell room at Cowan 
Creek Amenity Center. We teach two new dances on the first week of each month. We 
have new times this year:

2:00 - 3:00 pm for Beginners
3:00 - 4:00 pm for Improvers
4:00 - 5:00 pm for Easy Intermediates

Contact: Phillip Pensabene, 
cueballtwo@icloud.com 
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Outdoor Adventure

Truly the mother of all parks, Mother Neff State Park is the first official state park in 
Texas. Just south of Waco, the park features a rock shelter used by Native Americans.

Camping will be taking place from February 3 though February 6.  Contact Kevin for 
more information,  Kevin McNeil, kvmcneiltx@msn.com

A Note from the Editor

The Solos Club newsletter is compiled and distributed by Sharon Oman, 

Communications Chair. The newsletter is published monthly and 

distributed to all Solos Club members via email. Current and past 

newsletters are available on the club’s website. 

Guidelines for Article Submission

Articles must be received by the 24th of the month to be included in 

next month’s newsletter

Lengthy articles may be edited to fit space. Links will be used for long 

articles

Articles must be submitted digitally using email

~Sharon Oman, sharonoman@gmail.com
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